Thank you for reviewing this testimony.

Taxes continue to go up annually. We sold one home because taxes were too high. Ten years later we are in the same situation.
Fixed income just don't cover these increases, along with daily expenses. Please help your fellow Oregonian and keep taxes on
real estate affordable to your senior citizens and low income families. SB852 as well as SJR 13.

Keep our families and homeowners living in our state. We don't need the max exodus as California and Washington.

Thank you,
Suzanne Etheredge



